
Apprenticeship 
and Trainee 

Opportunities 
for you in 

Lanarkshire and 
Glasgow.



Apprentice Engineer-

Scot JCB.

Location

Glasgow

Closing date

14th February 

2020

Entry Requirements

What are we looking for?

• PC literate

• Reliable timekeeping

• Excellent communication skills

• Interest in Engineering/machinery

• Problem solving

Need help with your CV, 
application form or  
interviews skills?

Call your careers centre 
on 01236 757 400 to 
receive support.

https://www.networxrecruitment.com/Jobs/Feed?key=ZZwvG3uXzSpVu172LfBsz3oD5A0fAcHcaoJsSBbbGs4%3d
https://www.networxrecruitment.com/Jobs/Feed?key=ZZwvG3uXzSpVu172LfBsz3oD5A0fAcHcaoJsSBbbGs4%3d


Apprentice Lift Engineer-

Clyde Valley Lifts Limited

Location

Glasgow

Closing date

N/A

Entry Requirements

GCSE qualifications or equivalent, 

live in Glasgow area and have a 

driving licence.

Need help with your CV, 
application form or  
interviews skills?

Call your careers centre 
on 01236 757 400 to 
receive support.

https://www.indeed.co.uk/viewjob?jk=e96c0f561524dd11&q=driving&l=Airdrie&tk=1dvha7m110f02001&from=ja&alid=575ffdbde4b085f7fe4b9e53&utm_campaign=job_alerts&utm_medium=email&utm_source=jobseeker_emails&rgtk=1dvha7m110f02001
https://www.indeed.co.uk/viewjob?jk=e96c0f561524dd11&q=driving&l=Airdrie&tk=1dvha7m110f02001&from=ja&alid=575ffdbde4b085f7fe4b9e53&utm_campaign=job_alerts&utm_medium=email&utm_source=jobseeker_emails&rgtk=1dvha7m110f02001


Apprentice Aircraft 

Mechanic-BA

Location

Glasgow

Closing date

N/A

Entry Requirements

GCSE qualifications or equivalent, 

live in Glasgow area and have a 

driving licence.

Need help with your CV, 
application form or  
interviews skills?

Call your careers centre 
on 01236 757 400 to 
receive support.

https://careers.ba.com/job/-/-/22348/15176344?utm_source=Indeed&utm_medium=organic&utm_campaign=Indeed


Administration 

Apprentice, QA

Location

Airdrie

Closing Date

9th February

2020 

Entry Requirements

Filing, scanning, handling inbound and 

outbound telephone calls.

Processing orders via in house software 

system, preparing audits.

Sending customers vehicle details and 

keys

Assisting with other office admin tasks.

Need help with your CV, 
application form or  
interviews skills?

Call your careers centre 
on 01236 757 400 to 
receive support.

https://www.qa.com/vacancy-search/administration-apprentice-1211-0001-00019552/?source=indeed&utm_source=Indeed&utm_medium=organic&utm_campaign=Indeed


Pharmacy Dispenser, 

Trainee/Apprenticeship-

McKesson.

Location

Glasgow

Closing Date

N/A

Entry Requirements

As a member of our pharmacy support team in 

one of our Community Pharmacies, your main 

responsibility will be to assist with the day to 

day running of the pharmacy to maintain 

excellent service to customers and patients.

Need help with your CV, 
application form or  
interviews skills?

Call your careers centre 
on 01236 757 400 to 
receive support.

https://www.mckessonjobs.uk/job/10638319/pharmacy-support-staff-dispenser-technician-trainee-or-apprentice-glasgow-gb/?src=JB-10180


MA Administration 

Assistant-Malcolm 

Group

Location

Newhouse

Closing Date

N/A

Entry Requirements

Professional confidence and clear 

communication skills together with a familiarity 

with common computer packages i.e. Microsoft 

Office, inclusive of Word, Excel and Outlook. 

Driving Licence required.

Need help with your CV, 
application form or  
interviews skills?

Call your careers centre 
on 01236 757 400 to 
receive support.

https://www.malcolmgroup.co.uk/careers/trainee-administration-assistant-modern-apprenticeship/


Apprentice 

Compressor 

Engineer-Scot JCB

Location

Glasgow

Closing date

14th February 

2020

Entry Requirements

What are we looking for?

• PC literate

• Committed to providing high quality 

work

• Reliable timekeeping

• Excellent communication skills

• Interest in Engineering/machinery

Need help with your CV, 
application form or  
interviews skills?

Call your careers centre 
on 01236 757 400 to 
receive support.

https://www.networxrecruitment.com/Jobs/Feed?key=ZZwvG3uXzSoYzyAqwYVHVsgfS%2FPzAsOTY0ECKJ2IW1s%3D&utm_campaign=job_alerts&utm_medium=email&utm_source=jobseeker_emails


Motor Technician 

Apprenticeship - Panel 

Beater, Direct Line

Location

Glasgow 

Closing date

On going

Entry Requirements

Firstly, you’ll need have or be predicted an 

A*-G (9-1) GCSE (or equivalent) in Maths and 

English, which you’ll be able to evidence.

We’re also looking for an eagerness to learn 

and embrace change, the ability to meet 

deadlines and a talent for attention to detail

Need help with your CV, 
application form or  
interviews skills?

Call your careers centre 
on 01236 757 400 to 
receive support.

https://dlg.wd3.myworkdayjobs.com/DLGCAREERS/job/Glasgow/Motor-Technician-Apprenticeship---Panel-Beater_R-8202?source=Indeed


QA: - Provider of various 

IT, Cyber Security,  Social 

Media, Web Design or 

Admin Apprenticeships

Location

Glasgow and 

Lanarkshire

Closing date

On going

Entry Requirements

Need help with your CV, 
application form or  
interviews skills?

Call your careers centre 
on 01236 757 400 to 
receive support.

https://www.qa.com/learners/become-an-apprentice/


Trainee Purchase 

Clerk-Peter Campbell 

Sales Ltd.

Location

Airdrie

Closing Date

N/A

Entry Requirements

Purchasing including placing orders, progressing 

outstanding orders etc, and also general office 

duties.

A good telephone manner is essential along 

with a good knowledge of all standard 

Microsoft programmes.

Need help with your CV, 
application form or  
interviews skills?

Call your careers centre 
on 01236 757 400 to 
receive support.

https://www.indeed.co.uk/viewjob?cmp=Peter-Campbell-Sales-Ltd&t=Trainee+Purchase+Clerk&jk=0e8d0cc782cb9878&sjdu=QwrRXKrqZ3CNX5W-O9jEvf892IVZrGTzQNM81l1-cCfj2llgtWZLjwtjo3nYa2jf8l1ckvlp6kgrKH3F0piuUApv2LfLqFB7CXwBr8fWLzQ&tk=1dvh7r6ks3sf0802&adid=332909999&pub=e4ea14867e765046&utm_campaign=job_alerts&utm_medium=email&utm_source=jobseeker_emails


Apprentice Field Service 

Engineering- Siemens 

Traffic Systems

NB: Enter Glasgow in 

location box

Location

Glasgow

Closing date

N/A

Entry Requirements

• You should have 5 GCSEs 4-9 (A-C) 2 of 

them being English Language and Maths.

• You should have good communication 

skills, both written and verbal.

• You must be willing to self-learn and take 

a creative approach to problem solving.

Need help with your CV, 
application form or  
interviews skills?

Call your careers centre 
on 01236 757 400 to 
receive support.

https://jobs.siemens-info.com/jobs/186461?lang=en-us&previousLocale=en-GB


2020 Barratt Homes Craft 

Apprenticeships

Location

Scotland

Closing date

30thJune 

2020

Entry Requirements

Someone who is good with their hands

With a good all round education

Good with people

Happy to work outside and in all 

weathers

Need help with your CV, 
application form or  
interviews skills?

Call your careers centre 
on 01236 757 400 to 
receive support.

https://jobs.barrattcareers.co.uk/vacancies/vacancy-details.aspx?VacancyID=1829


IT Service Desk 

Apprentice- GP 

Strategies

Location

Bellshill

Closing date

N/A

Entry Requirements

Ideally applicants will be educated to a 

minimum of A levels in Computing . 

However, if you are confident you can 

demonstrate the required level of 

knowledge, whether this in the workplace 

or what you do in your spare time, then 

please apply also.

Need help with your CV, 
application form or  
interviews skills?

Call your careers centre 
on 01236 757 400 to 
receive support.

https://www.indeed.co.uk/viewjob?jk=3b9cc907e329693a&q=apprenticeship&l=Airdrie&tk=1du7venhj3pne800&from=ja&alid=575ffdaae4b085f7fe4b9e33&utm_campaign=job_alerts&utm_medium=email&utm_source=jobseeker_emails&rgtk=1du7venhj3pne800


Apprentice Autocare 

Technician-Kwikfit

Location

Airdrie

Closing date

N/A

Entry Requirements

A real desire to learn as much as possible 

about Cars and the Autocare sector of the 

Motor Industry.

Be honest, punctual and reliable.

Seeking a Career, not a Job.

Preferably a grade A* - C or 4-9 in GCSE 

English and Maths or equivalent.

Need help with your CV, 
application form or  
interviews skills?
on 01236 757 400 to 
receive support.

https://etel-jobs.sabacloud.com/Saba/Web_spf/EU1PRD0008/jobs-jobs/career/jobdetail/jobrq000000000045124?_referr%20er_=indeed


Apprentice Electricians-

Jordan Electrics

Location

Employer in 

Wishaw, 

Closing date

N/A

Entry Requirements

We are currently looking for newly 

start apprentices based in the 

Edinburgh area to join our team!

Please send your CV to: 

enquiries@jordanelectrics.com

Need help with your CV, 
application form or  
interviews skills?

Call your careers centre 
on 01236 757 400 to 
receive support.

https://www.indeed.co.uk/viewjob?jk=a65455a32eef4b02&q=apprenticeship&l=Airdrie&tk=1dvh7r6ks3sf0802&from=ja&alid=575ffdaae4b085f7fe4b9e33&utm_campaign=job_alerts&utm_medium=email&utm_source=jobseeker_emails&rgtk=1dvh7r6ks3sf0802


Technical Graduate 

Apprentice Programme-

Leidos

Location

Glasgow G3

Closing date

N/A

Entry Requirements

Desired requirements are 4 AS 

Levels, or 3 A Levels, at Grade B or 

above ( or Scottish equivalent – 4 

Highers at Grade B or above ).

Cyber Security interest.

Need help with your CV, 
application form or  
interviews skills?

Call your careers centre 
on 01236 757 400 to 
receive support.

https://www.indeed.co.uk/viewjob?jk=419bce6297849057&q=apprenticeship&l=Airdrie&tk=1e0ath7a227rk800&from=ja&alid=575ffdaae4b085f7fe4b9e33&utm_campaign=job_alerts&utm_medium=email&utm_source=jobseeker_emails&rgtk=1e0ath7a227rk800


Apprentice Chef-

Drouthy's

Location

Glasgow

Closing date

N/A

Entry Requirements

Prepare, cook and present food to 

company specification 

Keep kitchen clean, tidy and hygienic at 

all times

Work safely around kitchen equipment 

and monitor and deal with any 

maintenance issues

Need help with your CV, 
application form or  
interviews skills?

Call your careers centre 
on 01236 757 400 to 
receive support.

https://jobs.greeneking.co.uk/job/scotland/apprentice-chef-drouthy-s-glasgow/1659/15174880?source=IND&utm_source=Indeed&utm_medium=organic&utm_campaign=Indeed


Apprentice Office 

Assistant-Microcom

Training

Location

Glasgow 

G67

Closing Date

N/A

Entry Requirements
Providing general office support.

Organising documents, filling interacting with 

clients over the phone, through email and in 

person.

Taking phone messages and passing them on

Communicating with suppliers.

Updating and maintaining Company social 

media channels.

Pricing jobs for customers.

Using Sage to put new jobs onto the system.

Need help with your CV, 
application form or  
interviews skills?

Call your careers centre 
on 01236 757 400 to 
receive support.

https://www.indeed.co.uk/viewjob?jk=84017e5529e69952&q=apprenticeship&l=Airdrie&tk=1dud289lh3pne800&from=ja&alid=575ffdaae4b085f7fe4b9e33&utm_campaign=job_alerts&utm_medium=email&utm_source=jobseeker_emails&rgtk=1dud289lh3pne800


Various Craft and 

Engineering 

Apprenticeships-BAE 

Systems

Location

Glasgow

Closing date

N/A

Entry Requirements

Minimum qualifications required, 

ranging from National 4 to National 5. 

levels

Need help with your CV, 
application form or  
interviews skills?

Call your careers centre 
on 01236 757 400 to 
receive support.

https://baesystems.gti.co.uk/Vacancy/Search/PreLogonSearchPostedResults.asp


Vehicle Repairs, 

Warehousing and Admin 

apprenticeships with 

GTG

Location

Glasgow Area

Closing date

N/A

Entry Requirements

You must have gained or be working towards 

National 4 or above (or accredited equivalent) 

in Maths, English and a science or technical 

subject.

Good standards of literacy and numeracy.

Need help with your CV, 
application form or  
interviews skills?

Call your careers centre 
on 01236 757 400 to 
receive support.

https://apprenticeships.gtg.co.uk/
https://apprenticeships.gtg.co.uk/


Bell Decorating 

Group 

Location

Glasgow and 

North 

Lanarkshire

Closing date Entry Requirements

Apply on the website for 2020 apprenticeship 

intake.

Need help with your CV, 
application form or  
interviews skills?

Call your careers centre 
on 01236 757 400 to 
receive support.

https://www.bellgroup.co.uk/our-company/apprenticeships/


Apprentice Engineer-

Scotland, Kone

Location

Glasgow

Closing date

N/A

Entry Requirements

Minimum of National 5’s or equivalent 

including Maths, English and Science.

Positive and enthusiastic attitude.

Effective communication skills.

A practical approach to problem solving.

Need help with your CV, 
application form or  
interviews skills?

Call your careers centre 
on 01236 757 400 to 
receive support.

https://kone.wd3.myworkdayjobs.com/en-US/Careers/job/Glasgow/Apprentice-Engineer_R0598039?source=Indeed


Barclays Bank 

Technology and 

Operations 

Apprenticeships

Location

Glasgow

Closing date

N/A

Entry Requirements

Please visit the website link for 

comprehensive information on these 

opportunities.

Need help with your CV, 
application form or  
interviews skills?

Call your careers centre 
on 01236 757 400 to 
receive support.

https://joinus.barclays/eme/apprenticeships/


Technical and Administration 

Apprenticeship 

Opportunities- Malcolm 

Group

Location

North 

Lanarkshire

Closing date

On going 

Entry Requirements

5 GCSEs (or equivalent) including 

Mathematics, English and Science at grade 

C/4 or higher

Need help with your CV, 
application form or  
interviews skills?

Call your careers centre 
on 01236 757 400 to 
receive support.

http://www.malcolmgroup.co.uk/careers/apprenticeships/


Customer Service, IT, 

Technical and 

Business  

Apprenticeships-BT

Location

Glasgow 

areas

Closing date

17th February 

2020

Entry requirements

Check out website for comprehensive 

information on apprenticeship opportunities

Need help with your CV, 
application form or  
interviews skills?

Call your careers centre 
on 01236 757 400 to 
receive support.

https://www.btplc.com/Careercentre/earlycareers/apprentices/ourprogrammes/index.htm


Highways (Civil) 

Engineering Apprentice

Location

Glasgow

Closing date

N/A

Entry requirements

Minimum SCQF Level 5 (or equivalent) in 

Mathematics, English, Science, Engineering, and 

Technology subjects. 

Show an aptitude towards software-based 

engineering and drawing e.g. Computer Aided 

Design (CAD) and other similar 3D software.

Need help with your CV, 
application form or  
interviews skills?

Call your careers centre 
on 01236 757 400 to 
receive support.

https://www.indeed.co.uk/viewjob?jk=fe9250ce68addca6&q=apprenticeship&l=Airdrie&tk=1duv8jaj8381h800&from=ja&alid=575ffdaae4b085f7fe4b9e33&utm_campaign=job_alerts&utm_medium=email&utm_source=jobseeker_emails&rgtk=1duv8jaj8381h800


Trainee Broadband & 

Phone Engineer Roles-

Openreach

Location

Glasgow 

Areas

Closing date

Ongoing 

Recruitment

Entry Requirements

All we ask is that you’re physically fit, have a 

full driving licence (with no more than six 

points), and that you’re willing to go the 

extra mile for the customer. You don’t need 

any formal qualifications, but you must have 

a basic level of maths and English – we’ll 

check this during the application process, 

and give you a colour vision test.

Need help with your CV, 
application form or  
interviews skills?

Call your careers centre 
on 01236 757 400 to 
receive support.

https://www.openreach.com/careers/trainee-engineer-roles


Engineering Craft

Apprenticeships - SSE

Location

Cumbernauld

Closing 

date

N/A

Entry requirements

Recruiting for 2020 intake. Apply through 

the SSE website.

Need help with your CV, 
application form or  
interviews skills?

Call your careers centre 
on 01236 757 400 to 
receive support.

https://sse.com/careers/apprentices-and-trainees/
https://sse.com/careers/apprentices-and-trainees/


Apprenticeship 

Schemes at the 

BBC 

Location

Glasgow

Closing date

N/A

Entry requirements

• Design & Engineering

• Business

• Journalism

• Production

Need help with your CV, 
application form or  
interviews skills?

Call your careers centre 
on 01236 757 400 to 
receive support.

https://www.bbc.co.uk/careers/trainee-schemes-and-apprenticeships/apprentices


Craft Engineering 

Apprenticeship 

Programmes- Scottish 

Power

Location

Glasgow 

areas

Closing 

date

N/A

Entry requirements

Register for 2020 apprenticeship opportunities:

• School leavers

• Adult trainees

• Graduates

Need help with your CV, 
application form or  
interviews skills?

Call your careers centre 
on 01236 757 400 to 
receive support.

https://www.scottishpower.com/pages/apprenticeships_and_trainee_programmes.aspx


Apprenticeship and 

Trainee  Customer Care, 

Installation, Technology 

and Business Roles- Sky

Location

Livingston and 

Glasgow

Closing date

N/A

Entry requirements

Check website for comprehensive 

information.

Need help with your CV, 
application form or  
interviews skills?

Call your careers centre 
on 01236 757 400 to 
receive support.

https://careers.sky.com/earlycareers/apprenticeships/


Pipeline Maintenance 

Centre Technician, Gas 

Transmission (Advanced 

Apprenticeship)

Location

Glasgow

Closing date

Sunday 16th 

February 2020

Entry requirements

Five GCSE’s graded A-C / 4-9 or 

equivalent, two of which must be Maths

and English Language along with three 

others from any of the following subject 

areas – IT, Technical Drawing, 

Engineering, Physics, Chemistry, Biology

Need help with your CV, 
application form or  
interviews skills?

Call your careers centre 
on 01236 757 400 to 
receive support.

https://careers.nationalgrid.com/search/job/0-8581?src=JB-10720


Engineer Officer 

Cadetships within the 

Merchant Navy

Location

Glasgow

Closing date

On going

Entry requirements

Hold a minimum of four Standard Grades / 

National 5's which must include Maths, 

English, a Science plus one other.

Need help with your CV, 
application form or  
interviews skills?

Call your careers centre 
on 01236 757 400 to 
receive support.

https://www.apprenticeships.scot/vacancy-details/?refCode=124530


Mears Apprenticeships  

Location

Various

Closing date Entry requirements

Apprenticeship programme for 2019 is now 

closed, please check back in January 2020 for 

details of next years programme.

Need help with your CV, 
application form or  
interviews skills?

Call your careers centre 
on 01236 757 400 to 
receive support.

https://www.mearsgroup.co.uk/careers/apprenticeships-1/1


Apprentice Electrical 

Engineer- Kone Cranes

Location

East 

Kilbride

Closing date

29th February 

2020

Entry requirements

Starting August/September 2020, Minimum 17 
years old entry age
A minimum of 6 GCSEs and have Grade 6 (or 
equivalent) or above in the following subjects -
Maths, English and a Science.

Need help with your CV, 
application form or  
interviews skills?

Call your careers centre 
on 01236 757 400 to 
receive support.

https://careers.konecranes.com/Konecranes/job/East-Kilbride-Apprentice-Electrical-Engineer-East-Kilbride-SLK/578199701/


Construction 

Apprenticeships, 

Campbell Construction 

Group

Location

Glasgow 

and 

Lanarkshire

Closing date

N/A

Entry requirements

Employer will be accepting applications from 

March 2020.

Need help with your CV, 
application form or  
interviews skills?

Call your careers centre 
on 01236 757 400 to 
receive support.

http://c-c-g.co.uk/about/the-apprentices/


Team Member 

Apprentice KFC 

- Full Time

Location

Glasgow 

G69

Closing date

N/A

Entry requirements

Have a basic level of English and Mathematics. 

Be keen to develop yourself and drive your 

own career.

Additional details available on website.

Need help with your CV, 
application form or  
interviews skills?

Call your careers centre 
on 01236 757 400 to 
receive support.

https://www.indeed.co.uk/jobs?q=apprentice&l=Coatbridge&radius=5&start=10&vjk=a40af17df0c5b000
https://www.indeed.co.uk/jobs?q=apprentice&l=Coatbridge&radius=5&start=10&vjk=a40af17df0c5b000

